From: "Arseneault, Donald (DNR/MRN)" Donald.Arseneault@gnb.ca 

Date: Fri, Nov 03, 2006 1:45 pm 

To: ceo@fencenbhighways.com 

Cc: "Landry, Denis Hon. (DOT/MDT)" Denis.Landry2@gnb.ca 

Subject: RE: Moose Fencing 

Good Evening Arron, 

I want to thank you for forwarding your concerns and your experience regarding moose fencing in the province of New Brunswick and more specifically northern New Brunswick. 

You are absolutely right that there is a high moose activity on our highways between Campbellton and Miramichi. That is why that I have been a strong advocate for moose fencing for our region. My efforts and those of my colleagues and people such as yourself, has convinced Premier Shawn Graham and our new provincial government to commit in fencing 300 km of highways within our first two years of our mandate. This is a commitment that we will honor and I look forward in seeing the Belledune fence be extended on both side to reach both Campbellton and Miramichi. 

I hear your concerns and I want to reassure you that I, and my colleagues, are committed in making this initiative a reality. 

Thank you, 

Donald Arseneault 

MLA Dalhousie-Restigouche East 

Donald Arseneault promised fences in November 2006 to fence Belledune to Campbellton. This stretch of highway has seen no fences since 2006. We need to take action and make him honor his promised commitment! He can no longer be deceptive to the people who put him where he is today!! Write or call his office Donald.arseneault@gnb.ca or 506-453-2342 or denis.landry2@gnb.ca  453-3939
HONOUR YOUR PROMISED COMMITTMENT DONALD ARSENEAULT!  WE THE PEOPLE DEMAND THAT YOU DO. THE PROOF IS IN THE EMAIL ABOVE THAT IT WAS PROMISED!!!!!!!!
